Mark E. Farrell, Mayor
Naomi M. Kelly, City Administrator

Date:

To:

February 14, 2018

ATTACHMENT B

GENERAL SERVICES AGENCY
CONTRACT MONITORING DIVISION

Jonathan Roman, Port Of San Francisco

Tim Leung, Port of San Francisco

From:

Subject:

Finbarr Jewell, CMD

Substructure Repair)

Romulus Asenloo, Director

Contract Award: Contract # 2790, Marine Structural Projects IV ( Pier 29 & 31.5

The Contract Monitoring Division ("CMD") reviewed one bid submitted for the above-referenced
project and determined responsiveness to Chapter 14B pre-award requirements Below is a
summary of CMD’s review.

LBE Bid Discount
Due to the dollar value of the engineer’s estimate, a 10% bid discount does not apply.

The City received the following bid:

i LBE Bid Adjusted Bid
it Base Bid Discount
Power Engineering Construction
Company $10,045,000 0% $10,045,000

Power Engineering Construction Company submitted a base bid of $10,045,000, met the 3%
subcontractor participation requimrent by listing the following firm:

Subcontractor Scope of Work Listed | Status Listed Amount Amount Credited Participation
(based on
¢redited
amount)
Yerba Buena | Concrete Repair | LBE $426,913 $426,913 4.25%
Engineering &
Construction,
— ( Partial)
Total $426,913 $426,913 4.25%
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Based on the foregoing, CMD has determined Power Engineering Construction Company is the
lowest responsive bidder, and complied with the Chapter 148 pre-award requirements. Should
you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please contact me at (415) 274
0511,

Finbarr Jewell
Contract Compliance Officer
Contract Monitoring Division
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